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Warden Service Assist to Other Entities and Persons 
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The Maine Warden Service has the ability to provide assistance to other governmental and non-governmental 

entities and charge for those services provided. The Maine Warden Service was reimbursed $287,560 for fiscal 

year 2020. The following is a report based on those requests. 

Invasive Species 

 $266,840 reimbursed 

 19,081 compliance checks Lakes and River Protection Sticker Program  

 

Endangered Species Enforcement Piping Plover 

 $5,520 reimbursed 

 23 Enforcement details 

 92 Enforcement hours 

 

Kezar Lake Watershed Association 

 $5,200 

 15 Enforcement details 

 53 Enforcement hours 

 

Little Sebago Lake Association 

 $10,000 

 20 Enforcement details 

 160 Enforcement hours 

 



Warden Service Assist to Other Entities and Persons 
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In addition to the above-mentioned reimbursed requests for assistance, the Maine Warden Service received 790 

non-reimbursed requests for assistance from governmental agencies.  
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